
 
Good afternoon, Committee Members, 
 
We write today in strong support of Bills H5957, H5689 and H5690. We endorse these Bills because they 
will provide clarification to the wording of what is on record at the moment regarding Low to 
Moderate Housing in Rhode Island.  
 
Thank you for your kind consideration in this matter, 
David and Kathleen DePasquale 
Smithfield 
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